
 

Customer Notification 

 

Missouri 
 
NOTICE OF PRICE INCREASE:  Effective August 12, 2013, the out of term rates  for High Volume Calling II, 
High Volume Calling II  Plus, High Volume Calling III and High Volume  Calling IV (including out of term rates 
for  customized term contracts based on those plans)  will increase by 20% over the currently published  
guidebook/tariff rates. If you are currently under term agreement, you will not experience this rate increase until 
your term agreement expires. Please call your Account Manager or the number on your bill for more information. 


